William Hodgkinson

Subject: Notice of Exhibition for Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD 10154)

From: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 11 June 2019 5:03 PM

To: William Hodgkinson <William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Tim Knight <tknight@ausgrid.com.au>; Paul Nakhle <pnakhle@ausgrid.com.au>; Property
<property@Ausgrid.com.au>; Development/Ausgrid <development@ausgrid.com.au>; Keiran Fleming
<keiran.fleming@ausgrid.com.au>

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition for Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD 10154)

Hi William,

Ausgrid has reviewed the EIS (in particular Appendix AA) and note that the development is intended to be supplied
from the Qantas internal electrical network.

We have no further submission.
Thanks,
Jason Wall

Program Development Manager
(02) 9269 7133



